
 

 

 
 
 

I have found the most 
valuable thing in my 
wallet is my library 
card.– Laura Bush  

 
 
 
 

 

Dear Friends of the Westwood Library, 
 
October is the month when the Friends of the Westwood Public Library 
reach out to the community in the form of our Annual Appeal.  
 
Over the past year, your generous donations have funded programs that 
enhance our overall library experiences and build community across 
Westwood. Highlights include:  

• More than 900 residents (kids, teens, and adults) participated in the 
2022 Summer Reading program.  

• The very popular Living Library - grab and grow gardening kits, seed 
library, and programs – that was featured on WBZ News radio. 

• Digital services that continue to be vitally important to our 
community. The FOL funds subscriptions to Kanopy, Overdrive, 
Hoopla, and Flipster. 

• Access to 22 discounted museum passes including popular 
outdoor learning spaces such as Hale, Mass Audubon, Boston 
Harbor Islands, MA State Parks, and Roger Williams Zoo 

• FOL-funded programs continue to engage and inspire our 
community, with children’s programs (6,155 participants), young 
adult programs (504 participants), and adult programs (1,454 
programs) bringing interesting content and experiences to our 
community.  

 
Please consider donating to the Friends of the Westwood Library. The 
Friends of the Westwood Library provides funds for library programs not 
covered by the existing town budget.  
 
As always, we extend our gratitude for your continued support of and 
generosity to the Westwood Public Library. 
 

 
Tina Bronkhorst 
President, Friends of the Westwood Library 
 

   
Friends of the Westwood Library 

660 High Street, Westwood, MA 02090 
Please use the enclosed envelope to contribute to our Annual Appeal, 

or visit our website to donate online at www.folwestwood.org. 
The Friends of the Westwood Library is a 501c3 nonprofit organization. Donations are fully tax deductible 

Scan to 
make an 

online 
donation 


